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HOMICIDE 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that was 
discovered on September 11

th
, 2012, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. The homicide 

occurred in a residential complex located at 625 Antioch
 

Avenue in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  
 

At approximately 9:50 A.M., on September 11
th
, 2012, the Fort Lauderdale Police 

Department received a call in reference to a male, named “Alberto”, who possibly 
murdered his wife.  The initial address provided did not exist in the City and officers 
were tasked with locating the complex based on the reportee’s physical description 
of the building.  
 
When Fort Lauderdale Police Officers arrived on-scene a W/M exited the apartment 
with self-inflicted, superficial cuts on both of his arms.  The male identified himself as 
“Alberto” and was detained.  The officers feared for the safety of anyone inside the 
apartment and immediately entered the residence to render aid.  Officers discovered 
a lifeless W/F inside the residence.   
 

The victim has been identified as Danitza Gomez-Reyes, W/F, 06/28/76, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident.  
 

The suspect has been identified as Alberto Ramos, W/M, 12/09/62, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident. 
 
Detectives discovered several knives inside the apartment that Ramos used on 
himself sometime prior to his surrender.  
 
This is an active and on-going homicide investigation.  Investigators are urging 
anyone with information regarding this homicide, to contact Detective Jim Jaggers at 
954-828-5970. 
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